ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH SECTION

Gold Seal Center, 918 E. Divide Ave.
NORTH DAKOTA Bismarck, ND 58501-1947

DEPARTMENT of HEALTH 701.328.5200 (fax)

www.ndhealth.gov

April 23, 2009

Mr. Mike Hodge

Rhomar Water Management, Inc.
2435 North Patterson Avenue
Springfield, MO 65803

Mr. Hodge,

The North Dakota Department of Health (NDDH) previously reviewed information
regarding the use of RhoGard Ultra DP as a heat transfer fluid for closed-loop
geothermal heat exchange systems. In our March 23, 2009 letter, we indicated that, “The
NDDH does not object to the use of RhoGard Ultra DP as a heat transfer fluid provided
that the composition of the product does not change, the product is used according to the
manufacture’s specifications, and the product does not adversely affect waters of the
state.”

It is our understanding that RhoGard Ultra DP has been renamed “EnviroGard™.
Consequently, the NDDH does not object to the use of EnviroGard as a heat transfer
fluid provided that the composition of the product is the same as RhoGard Ultra DP and
does not change, the product is used according to the manufacture’s specifications, and
the product does not adversely affect waters of the state

Please do not hesitate to contact me at 701-328-5213 if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Lad (rdiraon

Carl Anderson

Ground Water Protect Program Manager
NDDH — Division of Water Quality
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